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Notice of Public Hearing

for adopting the 
Tentative Budget for fiscal year ending June 30,2026

Being held 
May 14, 2025 at 6pm
Lake Point Fire Station 
1528 Sunset Rd. Lake Point Ut


Copies of proposed budget as tentatively approved can be found on
 Utah Public Notification Website and the Lake Point Website (https://lakepoint.gov/city-recorder/)
If you have any questions, please email info@lakepoint.gov
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